
March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Please be advised that Beginner Final Registration scheduled for April 2nd and Beginner Parent 
Open House scheduled for April 23rd are being postponed. We are working on a plan to finalize 
registration electronically should that become necessary.  Please look for more information in 
the coming weeks. 
 
As our district is focusing on our remote learning plan for our current students, please know that 
we are also planning for and looking forward to welcoming our new Beginner students for the 
20-21 school year. 
 
If you do not currently have a student in our school district, I would encourage you to visit our 
school website, ​www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us​.  The website is updated with information being 
provided to our current families.  
 
Your continued flexibility during this unprecedented time is appreciated.  I truly look forward to 
meeting you and welcoming you and your child to the East Greenwich Township School District. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann Marie Elliott  
 
 

http://www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/

